
Background

- Potential lack of transparency raised at the 2nd GC ESC 
meeting

- ACER sent a questionnaire to all NRAs on 1 July 

- 20 responses received by end of August
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Preliminary assessment of answers

- A few MSs maintained responsibility for approvals pursuant 
to Articles 4, 5 and 38

- A few MSs designated the responsibility for approvals 
pursuant to Article 7 to an entity other than an NRA

- In all MSs either some sort of a stakeholder group is or will 
be established or information on the implementation is or 
will available on NRA’s or designated entities 
webpages/platforms

Follow-up

- Answers, experiences and best practices will be discussed 
amongst NRAs in the following months
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